              To whomsoever it may concern
 I am currently working with the DMR Consulting Group in Saint John, New Brunswick as a Computer Programmer/Analyst. I graduated from University of New Brunswick with a Bachelor of Computer Science in August 1999. I am interested in new opportunities that utilize my technical skills to the maximum and provide opportunities for growth. My main areas of interest are Internet development, Database management, Programming in C/C++. 

      Through my work at DMR Consulting Group, and Department of Health, I have gained valuable experience in Database management, Web-page development, Programming in C++, and a lot of other applications. I have also taken courses in Multimedia, Relational Database Management Design using DB2 database, Programming in Microsoft Visual Basic 5.0, Software Engineering in C++, and Compiler design as part of my undergraduate degree. I have also been a part of many training programs involving C++ and Database management courses. My computer science degree had a specialty concentration in Information Systems. 


          I worked as a team and individually in several projects. I have often worked under pressure to meet deadlines or to handle unforeseen situations. With these experiences, I have acquired the communication, organizational, and leadership skills that reflect a solid education and substantial work experience. My experience in public dealing has given me excellent inter-personal and communication skills.

          I have enclosed my resume for your review. I am willing to re-locate and I would welcome an opportunity to discuss with you my qualifications and to answer any questions that you may have. For further information, please feel free to contact me at  (506) 693-2206 or e-mail me at yragini@hotmail.com.


       Thank you for your time and consideration. 



                                                                                         Sincerely yours, 

        Miss Ragini Yalamanchilli 

